
I am very concerned about the whole new development of the hospital. I feel that many 

aspects about the project have been flawed and the government have not been open and 

honest with the way decisions have been taken and the full picture is being held from the 

public. 

The way the site was selected is questionable as is the site itself the correct one? 

Why are we being told in dribs and drabs about extra costs be in on the approach road and 

extra areas having to be purchased? 

The cost of converting Quennevais school into a health site seems to be increasing. Has any 

thought been given to the traffic and parking implications to the area? Is this move to be 

made permanent? Why has such an inconvenient site been chosen given that the majority of 

the population will have to travel to the west to access the facility. Compare this decision to 

some of the reasons the proposed hospital sites were rejected. 

We have recently been told the crematorium is to be moved. Surely the consecrated land 

around it will be too tempting to ignore for future development. 

I could go on about the site versus other alternatives but I am sure that has been well 

covered by other people. 

 

Robin Perchard 


